
 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Card Designs 

Your Christmas card designs have been sent off, and we will soon receive a proof of your 

child(ren)s design, together with a unique code and the website details where you can place and 

pay for any orders you would like to make. 

Half Term Cake Sale – 21st October 

Unicorn and Gruffalo classes will kindly be putting on a cake sale for the whole school to enjoy 

from 3.15pm in the playground (or wooden gazebo if raining!) on Friday. Cash or Card accepted.  

Christmas Jumper Pop Up Shop – Date TBC 

Ahead of the Christmas Jumper Day in December, FORPS will be holding a second hand 

Christmas Jumper pop up shop. If you have any Christmas jumpers which are too small, please 

consider donating them to FORPS and drop them in to the school office. 

Christmas Trees – Friday 2nd December 

Christmas Trees will again be available to purchase through the school, for collection from the 

school on Friday 2nd December. We will soon be sending out order forms. 

Christmas Shop – Thursday 8th December 

We will be holding our annual Christmas Shop whereby children will have the opportunity to 

buy and wrap gifts for their parents/carers. Each gift will cost £1 and children may buy a 

maximum of 2 gifts. If anyone has anything they would like to donate for the Christmas shop 

(new/unused toiletries, candles, socks etc.), they would be very welcome, so please do drop 

them in to the school office. 

Christmas Fair – Friday 9th December 

Following the success and enjoyment of last years Christmas Fair, we will be holding the event 

again this year. We will ask parents to make a contribution towards our Christmas hampers for 

the raffle, or a bottle for the bottle tombola, and raffle tickets will be available to purchase from 

the school office, but will not be sent home as per previous years. If anyone would like a stall at 

the Christmas fair, or knows of any local businesses who would like one, please do let us know. 

We are just in the planning stages at the moment, so further information will be provided in due 

course. 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 
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